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Report Number: 2019-0672

Incident:  Driving While License Revoked
Location: Route 71 / Bell Court
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: (03/08/19 8:45 P.M.

Date, Time Assigned: 03/08/19 8:45 P.M.

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's deputies stopped a vehicle for an expired registration sticker at the
intersection of Route 71 and Bell Court. The driver, Wayne T. Berryman, a 47 year old male
from the 8700 block of Van Emmon Road in Yorkville, was found to be driving with a revoked
driver's license. He was cited/summoned and released on scene.

Reporting Deputy: Dep. Undesser #66

Supervisor: Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-0673

Incident:  Driving while license suspended/ Obstructing identification
Location: IL Rt34 at Orchard Rd Oswego
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 03/09/19 at 0315hrs

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies stopped a vehicle driven by Pamela M. Young, a 55 year old
female, of the 0-99 block of Maple St Yorkville, for failure to signal. Younger was found to
have a suspended driver's license after she provided Deputies with a false name. Younger was
taken into custody without incident and transported to the Kendall County Jail for bond.

Reporting Deputy: Undesser #66

Supervisor: Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



